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Dear Parent/Carer,     
 
I hope you all have managed to have a healthy, relaxing holiday despite the further 
restrictions brought in as our holiday began.  
 
You will have seen that the government have made various changes to the beginning of 
term and that all primary schools in Barking and Dagenham have been advised to provide 
remote learning for all pupils apart from the children of critical worker parents and those 
requested to attend by the school. 
 
If you are a critical worker and require the school to provide a place for your child, 
please email: covid@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk before 6p.m. on Monday 4th 
January 2021 stating: 

• the names and classes of your child/ren 

• your occupation,  

• your workplace 

• your line manager’s contact details.  
 
We will respond to you by midday Tuesday 5th January. If your child can attend 
school, the expectation will be that they attend every day. 
 
If you are not a critical worker, your child will access their learning remotely through, 
http://www.huntershallprimary.org.uk/home-learning/489.html  Lessons will begin on 6th 
January 2021 with further information on expectations and support communicated to you 
on Tuesday the 5th January. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we deal with updated government 
requirements and advice. Meanwhile, I wish you all a very safe, healthy and happy 2021. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Selina Frazer, 
Headteacher. 
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